
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

20 February 2023 

Kindergarten Homework  

Home Reading 

This week (Week 5, Term 1), home reading will commence.  

 

For Term 1, families are asked to read books from home or their child’s library book. We encourage families to read together as it 

is a great way to spend time together and slow down after a busy day in Kindergarten.  

 

Students will receive a reading log to record books read. Please record only one book per night by signing and adding the date.  

 

The reading log can be stored in your child’s plastic envelope folder. Please purchase an envelope folder if your child does not 

already have one in their school bag.  

 

Sight Words and Letters/Sounds 

Each week, students will receive a list of words and letters/sounds to revise at home on a daily basis. The list will be pasted into 

their scrapbook.  

 

Lists can be kept in your child’s envelope folder and brought into school on Friday, for the teacher to check.  

 

Each week, students will get a new list.  

 

News 

All students will be given the opportunity to share news once a week on a Friday. They can speak about a topic that interests them 
or share something that is special to them.  

 

History  

Students are asked to bring in two photographs of themselves next week (Week 6) – one when they were a baby as well as a current 
photograph to discuss as part of our History unit: Personal and Family Histories.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher via the school office or email. 

 

Regards,  

The Kindergarten Team: 

Mrs Kristy Herring (Assistant Principal), Mrs Jacalyn Arnold, Mrs Fiona Sinclair and Mr Thomas Cooper 
 


